## KS1 Hollinswood Hub

Newsletter 05.09.25



Hello and welcome to Base 16!

This week, the children have had an AMAZING start and a FANTASTIC transition into their new learning environment. They have settled well and made lots of new friends! We have also been learning our new routines and learning how to sign 'good morning' and 'good afternoon' to each other.





w friends























Throughout the week, the children have been exploring both their indoor and outdoor classrooms. They have independently chosen resources to sort, build and paint as they share their likes and dislikes when learning.

Finally, the children enjoyed collecting and identify a range of natural resources, before exploring the AMAZING OPAL equipment.



This week we have been reading the story 'The Colour Monster goes to School.' to help us settle into our new school.



We will be doing P.E on a Tuesday so can we ask for the children to come into school in their P.E